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Grand Trunk Employees (BC) Federal Credit Union is an
Equal Housing and Equal Opportunity Lender. 

Your savings federally insured to at least $250,000 and
backed by the full faith and credit of the United States
Government. NCUA a U.S. Government Agency.

Fall Issue 2023
Monday – Thursday

Lobby & Drive-thru 9 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Friday
Lobby 9 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Drive-thru 9 a.m. – 5 p.m.

Saturday
Drive-thru 9 a.m. – noon

Holiday Cl�ings & 
Special Holiday Hours

Columbus Day
October 9, 2023 - Closed

Veterans Day
November 11, 2023 - Closed

Thanksgiving Day
November 23, 2023 - Closed

Day after Thanksgiving
November 24, 2023 - 
Open 9 a.m. - noon

Christmas Eve Observed
December 23, 2023 - Closed

Christmas Day
December 25, 2023 - Closed

New Year’s Eve Observed
December 30, 2023 - Closed

New Year’s Day
January 1, 2024 - Closed

Location:
1275 Raymond Road North
Battle Creek, MI 49014
(269) 965-1381
Fax: (269) 965-0034
Loan Fax: (269) 965-6558

grandtrunkcu.com

Message to Members
As summer has come to an end, we are glad so many of you could join us this year at 
our Membership Appreciation Day event. The entire event was filled with many 
memories, laughter, and amazing hotdogs! 

Join our efforts this year to support our community with a can food drive. We will be 
collecting canned food items along with our annual winter coat drive with Charitable 
Union. We ask for donations of gently used or new winter coats and clothing to keep 
our community warm this winter. 

Stop in for light refreshments to celebrate International Credit Union Day on Thursday, 
October 19, 2023. This year commemorates 75 years of collective achievements 
across the credit union global movement. International Credit Union Day (ICU Day) 
exists to raise awareness and celebrate what makes credit unions unique: a mission 
to bring financial inclusion and well-being to people all over the world. 

As you begin to make travel plans this fall, we ask that you give us a call so that we can 
put a travel notification on your account to avoid any issues with your debit or credit 
cards. If you are preparing to head south, we ask that you update your alternate 
address so that you can avoid any statement delays. Another great alternative is to 
sign up for e-statements. See the back page for more details! 

Thank you for your membership in the credit union where everyone knows your name. 

�ank you for your membership,
The end of the year is a great time to 
make sure we have all of your 
up-to-date information. Please contact 
us to verify that we have your current 
address, phone number, and email 
address on file. In addition, please 
stop in with your current driver’s 
license if you have one that has been 
recently issued. 



Our Mission:
Grand Trunk (Battle Creek) Employees Federal Credit Union was established in 1945 as a member owned, not for profit cooperative and since then 
our members have been our number one priority. Our mission has been to generationally build a family-like relationship with each member to 
create the trust and confidence needed to provide financial education and cover all financial needs.

Board of Directors:  Larry Gilbert | Chris George | Sue Bess | LuAnn Schott | Janice Austin | Neils R. Hopkins | Charles Hoekstra

Supervisory Committee: Helen Tupper | Mike Cole | Carolyn Heath | Dale Decker
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Sign up for e-Statements today!
Not only are they free, but you can also access the last 18 months of 
statements anytime, anywhere from It’sMe247 and our Mobile App. 
You’ll help declutter your home and save the environment by cutting 
down on paper waste too! Not only are e-Statements more convenient, 
but they are also safer and cheaper than sending printed statements 
through the mail. 

Need help signing up? Call us today!
(269) 965-1381

Your savings federally insured to at least $250,000 and backed by the full faith
and credit of the United States Government. NCUA a U.S. Government Agency. 

One (1) Prize Winner will be selected on or about December 5, 
2023 by a random drawing from all qualified entries received by a 
participating credit union between October 1, 2023 and  November 
30, 2023.  You may incur a monthly service fee for Bill Pay. See 
your credit union for complete details, including contest rules, 
restrictions and alternate method of entry. Void where prohibited by 
law.  Terms and Conditions may apply. No purchase necessary.

SIGN UP FOR
BILL PAY

FOR A CHANCE TO WIN A

KITCHENAID 
STAND MIXER 


